GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING
JUNE 1, 2010

In Attendance: Becky Spedden (chairperson)
Donna Ferreri (recording secretary)
Sybil Hewitt
Diane Nicolas
Elizabeth Woods (board contact)
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Becky Spedden will invite Ruth Southard from the Board to attend July meeting.
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Roses by the pool are looking good.

3. Estimate provided by Brandon Inman (Houston Lawn) for work to be done at front entrance
and in front of clubhouse was presented by Diane Nicolas. Houston Lawn will put in one
additional Italian Cypress tree (as recommended by Dutch Uran) by this coming Friday, and
will also weed and feed area at south side of lake behind Karam residence. All present
agreed estimate was reasonable and will give AMI go ahead to prepare a work order so
work can begin as soon as possible.

4. Irrigation — Becky will contact Carl Weber of the Facilities Committee in regard to irrigation
system around clubhouse and in common areas. It is important that our committee
members have a method of reporting and requesting need for irrigation whenever dry areas
are noted in common areas, especially with the new plants that are being added.

5. Cleaning of gutters — AMI instructed to have pre-approval prior to initiating a work order.

6. Dry retention pond (South side) has been mowed.

Next meeting will be on Tuesday, July 6" at 6 p.m.



